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ICCA Members “Gift of Love” Project with Haciendo Camimo, Argentina
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Poor nutrition is a common occurrence among under-privileged children and especially in rural areas, including rural Argentina. These children are unable to develop their full basic intellectual abilities and this affects their education and deprive them from fulfilling their potential. 

In Argentina, there is a charity organisation Haciendo Camimo or “Making The Way” which is dedicated to preventing and eradicating child malnutrition in rural Argentina. It has been reported that in some of these areas, 40% of the children on average, are undernourished. 

Haciendo Camimo’s goals are to eradicate child malnutrition and to promote, protect and restore the health of vulnerable families. Its various programmes range from child nutrition to skills programmes for mothers, and from offering shelter and support at its two children’s homes to providing the services of a team of dedicated doctors.
ICCA delegates to ICCA Congress 2015 Buenos Aires can help contribute to the NGO’s good work by bringing a small gift to the children under their care. Please do consider packing into your suitcase any, or all, of the following “Gift of Love”:-

· Children’s books in Spanish language;

· Pictorial books for children (after all, a picture tells a thousand words too!);

· Simple puzzles; 

· Running shoes for a child between 1- 6 years old

Although ICCA and the Local Host Committee will also be embarking on a Congress CSR programme with Haciendo Camimo, I would like to invite you to please regard this as your very own ICCA Members Project and make your personal contribution to this very worthy cause with your “Gift of Love.” 

If you are not attending ICCA Congress this year, but would still like to contribute a gift, please do not hesitate to let me know at email: jane@gainingedge.com. I will liaise with ICCA HQ for a solution. 
I would also like to take this opportunity to thank again all members who have participated in last year’s children’s book project at ICCA Congress 2014 Antalya, and look forward to your support. 
Thank you for bringing life to these projects for children. 

Warmest regards, Jane Vong Holmes

